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08 September 2024

Birla Public School, Doha - Qatar

ircular

Dear Parent,

Sub: Re-instating Canteen facili

We would like to inform you that the canteen facility at our school will resume with effect from
10 September 2024.

Thank you for your patience during the temporary closure. We appreciate your
understanding and cooperation.
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Dr. Anand R. Nair
Principal



